SCHEDULE 19 TO THE MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF COUNCIL FOR PUBLIC HEARINGS HELD ON MONDAY, MAY 15, 2006.

## Lee, Edwin

From:

Jean Stanley [jeanlewas@shaw.ca]

Sent:

Tuesday, 28 February 2006 7:18 PM

To:

Lee, Edwin

Subject:

Single-Family Lot Size Policy 5408

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status:

Red

February 28, 2006

## To Whom It May Concern:

We, Maud Cummings and Jean Cummings-Stanley of 6731 Blundell Road, would like the City of Richmond to know that we support the new proposed amended Policy 5408 and do <u>not</u> support multiple-family residential development.

Sincerely,

Maud Cummings Jean Cummings-Stanley